
Wirral Biodiversity Forum  
Greening the Cities - 
Biodiversity and Urban Regeneration 

 
Birkenhead Park Pavilion 

Saturday 4th November    11-1 pm  
 

A talk by Mathew Frith of the Peabody Trust.  The talk will 
be followed by a sandwich lunch and an  

informal tour of the park restoration. 
 

Mathew Frith is an expert in urban wildlife and sustainable 
housing.  He is a lively and entertaining speaker.  His talk 

will be illustrated with numerous examples from this  
country and further a field. 

This event is free but places are limited 
and by invitation only.  Phone 666 4730 
or E-mail christinejsmyth@wirral.gov.uk  
to book your space. 


